
INTACH FILMIT REPORT 

FILMIT is an exciting multi-cultural project that helps students make short films on their city’s 

heritage. The project is funded by the Helen Hamlyn Trust (United Kingdom) and is a part of the 

Open Futures FILMIT programme. A two-day movie making workshop was organised by 

INTACH at INTACH office, Lodi Road New Delhi It was attended by students of classes VII 

and VIII along with their teacher. The content workshop held on 25th July 2023 was conducted 

by Mr Feisal Alkazi eminent theatre personality, film director and author of some immensely 

popular children’s books. The themes for this year’s films were given to the students. The 

students were trained in content development. The session was very interactive and motivated 

students to use their creative skills and inspired them to come up with unique ideas. 

The technical workshop was conducted on 27th July 2023 by renowned film makers, Mr Ankit 

Pogula. Few short films were shown during the session to help the children have an insight into 

the world of film making and become commendable film makers. The students were trained on 

the technicalities of camera handling, shooting and editing techniques that go into preparing an 

appealing film. The workshop was intended to encourage the students to use technology as a 

powerful medium to preserve our country’s heritage. 

The two day workshop was an enriching experience for our students and helped them learn about 

the art of movie-making. 
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